
	
  	
  

The European Studies Program within 
The European Languages & Studies Department 

congratulates 

for each receiving a $150 award for the outstanding 
European Studies Essays of 2015! 

 
Lisa is a senior majoring in European Studies & 

History and minoring in Political Science. 
 

Jessica is a senior majoring in English and minoring 
in Philosophy. 

Once again, congratulations to you both and we wish you 
the best of luck in all your future endeavors! 


